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3rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: Yr 7 Bexhill Academy Cinema Night - A Magical Christmas Event 
 
We hope this letter finds you in high spirits as we approach the festive season. With Christmas just around the 
corner, we are thrilled to invite you and your family to a special event at Bexhill Academy that promises to kick off 
the holiday season in the most magical way possible. 
 
On the 1st of December, from 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm, we will be hosting a free Cinema Night at our school, 
featuring the enchanting and heartwarming film, Elf. This classic Christmas movie has captured the hearts of 
audiences of all ages and is sure to bring joy and laughter to everyone attending. 
 
During this special evening, our Theatre will be transformed into a cosy cinema setting, complete with a festive 
atmosphere. We have also arranged for a selection of delicious snacks and drinks to be available for purchase, so 
you can indulge in some treats while enjoying the film. 
 
This event is a fantastic opportunity for families to come together, relax, and embrace the holiday spirit. It will be 
an enjoyable and memorable experience for all, and we encourage you to bring your family (maximum of 5).  
 
To ensure that we have enough seating available, we kindly request that you RSVP by 20th November, simply 
indicate the number of attendees from your family who will be joining us for this magical evening. There is a 
maximum of 200 seats so if you would like to attend please RSVP by filling out the Google Form on the link below.  
https://forms.gle/8aCgv4tGc8aGCKS26  
A text will be sent out when we are fully booked. If your circumstances change and you can no longer make the 
event, please let us know so that we can offer the seats to someone else.  
 
We are excited to share this festive occasion with you and your loved ones. It promises to be a truly unforgettable 
evening, filled with laughter, joy, and the spirit of Christmas. We look forward to seeing you on the 1st of 
December, ready to immerse ourselves in the magic of Elf. 
 
Should you have any further questions or require additional information about the event, please do not hesitate 
to reach out to us at Communications@bexhillacademy.org. We are here to assist you and ensure that you have 
all the details you need. 
 
Thank you for your continuous support, and we can't wait to celebrate this magical Christmas season with you 
and your family. 
 
Warmest Winter Wishes, 

 
 
 
 
 

Dr Craig Neal  Ms Eleanore Gordon  
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